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MERRIMACK PLANNING BOARD 

SITE WALK 

 

    Wednesday, April 23, 2014 

Location:  59 D.W. Highway 

“Nashua Corporation” Building 

10:00 A.M. 

 

 

 

Edgebrook Heights, LLC, Wigston Properties, LLC and Q. Peter Nash 1987 

Rev. Trust I (co-applicants/co-owners) – Site Walk related to the application, for 

a Conditional Use Permit to permit a future mixed-use development consisting of 

retail, office, multi-family residential and assisted living.  Parcels are located at # 1, 

37, 39, 55 and an unnumbered parcel, D.W. Highway in the I-1 (Industrial), Aquifer 

Conservation and Flood Hazard Conservation Districts. Tax Map 1E, Lots 004-01 

& 004-02 and Tax Map 2E, Lots 006-02, 007 & 008. 

 

The Merrimack Planning Board will be conducting a Site Walk for the 

Edgebrook Condition Use Permit application (The Board’s public hearing on 

the application will continue on May 20, 2014).  The site walk will begin at the 

“Nashua Corporation” building at 57 D.W. Highway at 10:00 a.m., 

Wednesday, April 23, 2014.  The public is welcome to attend.  

 

Copies of application materials are available at the Community Development 

Department office in the Merrimack Town Hall for review by the general public 

between the hours of 8:30 A.M. and 4:30 P.M., Monday through Friday. 

 

 

(Posted: April 9, 2014) 


